
 

I hope you are all continuing to keep well. The teachers have loved seeing the range of work the children are 

completing. We hope you are enjoying seeing the photos as well! Class Dojo really is a wonderful way for our school 

family to continue to keep in touch. 

The Glee Club have put together a beautiful ‘Sing a Rainbow’ video, which I know has been viewed over 1,600 times! 

This is remarkable and we are looking forward to seeing the next video they produce. Thank you to everyone who 

contributed, and to Miss Smith and Mrs Thorpe for arranging the video. 

Miss Mason and Miss Honeybun visited school last week (whilst following government guidance), and during their 

visit recorded a short video that has been shared on Class Dojo. Miss Mason will teach Buzzard Class, and Miss 

Honeybun will teach Puma Class. They are looking forward to meeting everyone. 

There has been a clot of speculation in the press over the past few weeks about schools reopening. However, this 

really is just guess work by the press. The only actual information to be believed is from the government and Gavin 

Williamson, the Education Secretary, and as yet they have not released any information about the reopening of 

schools. When we receive any accurate information, we will share the information with you. 

I hope you all continue to stay safe. 

Mrs Hodson 

Looking after yourself 

One of the most important ways to keep mentally healthy is to have routine 

and structure, and to maintain a healthy sleep pattern. The Education 

Endowment Foundation (EFF) have produced a series of checklists to help 

parents and children manage their routines.  

Please use the following link for more information:  

https://educationendowmentfoundation.org.uk/covid-19-resources#nav-

covid-19-resources
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FREE SCHOOL MEALS ELIGIBILITY 
If your child is eligible for Free School Meals you will receive a £15 voucher to spend in a supermarket every 

week during school closure. If you think you might be eligible for free school meals, please use the following 

link to apply: https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 

http://briefing.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/lt.php?s=edb306d85351364d1b28894a8f6f799f&i=127A163A5A1465
http://briefing.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/lt.php?s=edb306d85351364d1b28894a8f6f799f&i=127A163A5A1465
https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals


 


